SEP 25 1980

Docket No. 030-01301 vicense No. 07-09495-0]

Veterans Administration Medical Center

Nuclear Medicire Services

ATTE: Asaf Durakovic, M.D.
Radiation Safety Officer

1601 ¥irkwood Highway

Wilmington, Delaware 19605

Gentlcmen:
SUBJECT: INQUIRY NO. 90-001

This refers to a telephone inquiry between you and Walt Thomas of this office
on September 11, 1290, concerning activities authcerized by ' he above listed
NRC Ticens., as they relate to the pending expiration nf you-~ license on
September 30, 1990.

From this discussion, it is our understanding that you wiil b. renewing your
license. Your renewal a??lication has been received by our L censing
Assistance Section and will be assigned to a license reviewer. If the license
rﬁ:;ewer renuires any additional information, ihen he will get ack in touch
W you.

In accordance with Section 2./90 of the NRC’s "Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in
the Public Document Room. No reply to this inquiry is required, but shoula
you have any questions concerning this inquiry, ve will be pleased to discuss
them with you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY:
JEAN GRESICK-SCHUGSTA

Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief

Nuclear Mat.ials Safety Section A

Division of Radration Safety and
Safeguards
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